

Lindsie Rank	<	Þ

August 26, 2020 Letter from the Foundation for Individual Rights in Education

Ellig, Tracy ·	>			Thu, Aug 27, 2020 at 6:43 PM
Cc: "Vestal, Amber" <		"Ellig, Tracy" <	ļ,	"Becker, Michael"
·	·, "Peterson, Kellie" <		-	

Dear Lindsie,

I am replying on behalf of Montana State University regarding your letter of Aug. 16.

Thank you for your inquiry and information regarding the guidelines for student organizations hosting events during COVID public health conditions. After consultation with the Office of Student Engagement (OSE), the Office of Student Engagement is revising its materials.

OSE is in the process of crafting and disseminating new language regarding attendance guidelines to make it clear there is no requirement that student clubs record attendance and then provide those records to the university.

Thank you for bringing this issue to our attention.

Sincerely,

Tracy Ellig

VP of Communications

Montana State University

[Quoted text hidden]

FIRE Letter to Montana State University, August 26, 2020.pdf 330K